Supervisory Engineer’s Certification
KNMI-FM

Directional Antenna Installation

I James R Burt, Chief Engineer for BTA, Inc., a Company providing technical services to
the broadcast industry, and having been involved in the field of radio engineering for
more than 25 years, and hold FCC General Radio Telephone License number PG-15-
6264, am familiar with the requirements and procedures for the installation of a
directional FM antenna.

I certify that I was on site and supervised the construction and installation of the KNMI
FM antenna, a Shively Antenna Type 6513-4DA. I additionally verify that the antenna is
installed as specifically directed per manufacturer’s instructions, and as authorized in the
KNMI FM Construction Permit, BPED-20070705AEU

All representations contained herein are true and accurate to the best of my knowledge.

DATE:_ F-6 —O8

BY:

James R. Burt




